
   Happy New Year! 
We hope you had a wonderful Christmas break. The Year 3 staff would 

like to take this opportunity to wish you a happy and prosperous New 

Year. 

 
 

 

 

The Year 3 challenge for this term is to create a pop up 

museum. Year 3 will be going to the Black Country Living 

Museum on a fact finding  mission to find out how a mu-

seum operates  and how displays are organised. We will 

also be having an Ancient Greek workshop take place in 

school to help us gain more information, ready for our 

pop-up museum. 

 

Our Museum will consist of four main areas, Ancient 

Greece, Natural history, toys and fashion. We will also 

have a section on the History of Spices. 

 

 If you have any interesting items which you would like to 

contribute to our museum please deliver them to your 

child's teacher. 

 

English - Myths and Legends , Play Scripts, Letter Writ-

ing, Information Texts. 

 

Maths - We will continue to develop our skills in the four 

operations, Addition, Subtraction, Multiplication and Divi-

sion. We will also be looking at Fractions, Shape, Time 

and Money. 

Helping your child at home 

Although your child will be working hard in 

school, there will be things you can do to help 

them at home. 

 

Reading— Ideally at least fifteen  

minutes per day, remembering to sign your child’s 

record book, which should be taken to and from 

school every day. 

 

Reading Comprehensions and  work relating to 

our  Museum Topic will also be sent home from 

time to time. 

 

Mental Maths—learn 3x , 4x , 6x , 7x, 8x, 9x 

Tables 

 

Dates for your diary:   

 

Break up for half term-Friday 16th February   

Return to school– Monday 26th February  

Break up for Easter– Thursday 29th March  

Trips  

The children will be visiting Black Country Museum 

and  an Ancient Greek Workshop. 

Further information  about these trips will be sent 

out shortly. 
 

Inspire Workshop 

3JB - 7th March 

3TB - 14th March 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

NICER Challenge Pack: A Day at the 
Museum 

Year 3 record their first album! 
 
To round off our previous topic, Year 3 have 
recorded an album of world music.  The al-
bum is on sale now from your class teacher!  
 

 


